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I strongly oppose any more measures including the Right to Rest bill that enable 

camping or houseless persons to camp any more in Portland or Oregon. Our city is in 

peril. This is not what tax payers want. Allowing camping with zero resources to help 

these people is a performative bill, just like 110 was. Focus on opening housing, 

rehab, and mental institutions. This is not the answer.  


